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Year End Returns 
Employers should have submitted final i-Connect files 
by 12th May. Please note that this is a valuation year 
and is imperative that your last file is input before this 
date to allow us the time to carry out the work required 
to prepare clean data for submission to our actuaries. 
The data is also required to enable us to issue the 
annual benefit statements. Failure to meet this deadline 
will result in charges being raised per appendix 6 of our 
Pensions Administration Strategy.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact Robert Wright at 
robert.wright@glasgow.gov.uk 
 
 
2023 Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
Our AGM this year will be held on the morning of 
Friday 23rd June via Teams Events. 
As usual we will present our unaudited accounts 
together with updates on investment, 
administration and governance.  
Hymans Robertson will give their first thoughts on 
this year’s actuarial valuation of the Fund. 
We will issue invitations to all employers during 
May. 

In this issue: 
• Year End Returns 2022/23 
• 2023 Annual General Meeting 
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